

Dear Holy Family School Alum,

I am going to ask you to remember back to your time at Holy Family and think of a time that brings back good memories. I think back to my school days and there are days that stick out as days that I will always remember. From the day in First Grade that I made friends with an older student because we were wearing the same shirt to my state report in Third Grade with Mrs. Reinhart, in which I extolled the virtues of the Great State of Virginia, to the day in Fifth Grade when I first picked up a trombone and joined the band class, an experience that lasted throughout the rest of my school days. I can remember each of those days just as clearly as if they were yesterday.

I share my own experiences with you because I want you to remember those best days that you had at Holy Family, whether it was ten years ago or forty years ago or more. Now, I want you to think about our current students and how you might be able to help them have some memories like that of their own. Our annual school auction is coming up and we need your help. The theme of the auction is **Seeing Spots**, to commemorate our one hundred and first year and it will take place on 13 May in our school gym. As has been our tradition in years past, we are asking our alumni to contribute towards an alumni project that will be donated to the auction.

Holy Family School has been an institution of Catholic learning in our community for one hundred and one years. As alumni, you are part of a long and proud tradition of learning, and growing, and serving in our community. Please help us to continue that tradition for at least another hundred years. Help our students feel that same happy nostalgia that you feel when you think back on your time here.

I am blessed to be able to see the joy of learning on our students' faces and to share with them the joy of learning. Will you join me in preserving the tradition of Catholic education at Holy Family School by making a contribution to our Alumni Auction Project? On behalf of the students, faculty, and staff of Holy Family School, I thank you for your consideration and generosity.

Sincerely.

Fr Jeff Core
Pastor

HOLY FAMILY SCHOOL Dale Funke Memorial Alumni Auction Project



Join us May 13th!

If you are unable to attend in person, bid on silent auction items using our QR code below.

Please help us by donating whatever you can: \$10, \$25, \$50, \$100 or more.

HFS Alumni Auction Committee

Yes! I would love to support the Holy Family School Alumni Project.	
Address	
Phone	
Email	
o Check / Cash is enclosed \$ o Charge my credit card \$ o Visa, MC & AMEX are accepted. Card #	Auction site QR Code
Exp date Security Code Your donation is tax deductible.	

Checks can be made out to Holy Family School 1002 Chestnut St. Clarkston, WA 99403 509-758-6621 kblaydes@holyfamilyclarkston.com Like us on Facebook! www.holyfamilyclarkston.com

THANK YOU FOR YOUR SUPPORT!